
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Ref: PQ 11698/23 
 
31st March 2023 
  

Deputy Catherine Murphy 

Dáil Eireann  

Dublin 2  

 

Dear Deputy Murphy 

 

I refer to your recent PQ which has been forwarded to me for attention.  Firstly, please accept 

my apologies for the delay in issuing a response. 

 

PQ 11698/23: To ask the Minister for Health the number of WTE consultant paediatric 

neurosurgeons working in CHI Temple Street in 2021, 2022 and to date in 2023, in 

tabular form.  

 

Children’s Health Ireland (CHI) Response: 
 

Please find set out here-under the information that you require from Children’s Health Ireland 
(CHI). 
 
Whole Time Equivalent (WTE) Consultant Paediatric Neurosurgeons at CHI at Temple 
Street (including commitment to CHI Crumlin) 
 

2021 3 (1.57 WTE) 

2022 3 (1.95 WTE) 

2023 4 (2.95 WTE) 

  
Yours sincerely 

 

 

_____________________  

Fiona Murphy 

Deputy CEO/Operations Director 

Email: fiona.murphy30@nchg.ie  
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